
World Book Day 2023 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 

3rd March. 

Families are invited into school on this day at 8:45-

9:15 to read a story with your child. 

   

 Children have the option to dress up as their 

favourite book character on this day. We encourage 

children/families to have a go at making a costume 

if possible. If your child does not like dressing up 

then consider choosing a character who wears 

everyday clothes with a prop. 

 

 




